From: Debbie Barthe <DebbieBarthe@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date:  3/1/2013 3:32:48 PM
Subject:  FW: hacking
Attachments:  FAQ Il 11 13.pdf

Katherine,

Tom Clegg from Greenwood called, he had questions about how to protect his business in light of the
security breech. 1 know you provided us with a contact for help with questions like this, but can"t for
the life of me find that info. Could you please forward me that contact information again and also
pass along Mr. Clegg's information to her and ask that she touch base with him directly to answer any
lingering questions he has. I did share the attached with him. Thanks.

864-229-4628
864-980-6459
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